
MacMillan Bloedel Weyerhaeuser Retired Salaried Employees Club (MBWRSEC) 

June 21, 2018 
 

Dear Members. 

 
We are collecting examples to show MLAs as we meet with them to discuss the impact of the 
BC Formulary on our Senior Citizens.  If you have recently lost coverage for a prescription 
drug medication that you were receiving, due to it being removed from the BC Formulary list, 
you may be able to assist us.  If you could provide us with the specifics listed below it would 
be valuable information for our Board Members to have to add to the credibility of our 
message as we meet with various MLAs. 

 
If you would be willing to share such an experience with our Board for the purpose of 
pursuing this issue, please reply AS SOON AS YOU CAN to: 
JatMBWRSEC@shaw.ca  

or to any other Board member providing the following details about any drugs for which 
payment was stopped due to the drug no longer being included in the BC Formulary: 

 
·        Your Name: 

·        The Name of the Drug: 

·        The drug DIN#: 

·        The Date you started taking the drug (if available): 

·        The Date you first lost help with the payment for the drug: 
 

Thank you for your continued support of your club and your fellow retirees. 

Regards, 

Charles Burrell, President 2018/2019 

MBWRSEC 
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